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End of term.  
 

We have reached the end of a very busy year at St Paul’s. This week, we have said our sad goodbyes to our 
Year 6 children and some of our wonderful staff, we wish them all the best for the future.  

 
Miss James has now returned following her maternity leave. She will continue in her role as Assistant 

Headteacher and will be the school’s SENDCo.  
We also have several new members of staff starting in September. Susan Kinmond joins us as a new Teaching 
Assistant and ELSA support and Thomas Thorold will join us as a TA. We would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome them to our school.  
 

Have  a great summer holiday. 
 See you in September! 

 
 

 

 

  
Dates for the Diary 

 

We return to school on 

Wednesday 6th 

September. 
 

 
 
 

Please look at our 
website for further 
diary dates for the 

next academic year.  

  School Uniform  
 

Uniform is an important part of a school’s identity. 
It reinforces who we are as a community and helps 
allow students to feel pride in their school. It also 
helps prepare students for life after school where 

many will have to dress smartly for work. 
 

Please can you ensure the children come to school 
in correct school uniform.  

 
The uniform policy is available on the website for 

further reference: Parent Zone> Uniform 
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Farm Kitchen have confirmed their new meal price for the 2023/2024 
academic school year will increase by £0.10 per meal to £2.50. Universal 
Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) will still be offered free of charge  until 
the end of Year 2 and for those children in receipt of Free School Meals. 
The price increase was not an easy decision for them to make but they  
have tried to keep the increase as low as they possibly can without 
affecting the quality of the meals they produce and the service they offer.  
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

If you need to report a safeguarding concern about a child, please call Lincolnshire County Council 01522 

782111 
 


